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The Tinley Park Fire Department will host its annual open house from 9 a.m. 
to 1 p.m. Saturday, Oct. 5 at Fire Station No. 46, 17355 S. 68th Court, Tinley 
Park. The event is being held in conjunction with Fire Prevention Week, which 
runs Oct. 6 to 12. 
 
The event will feature fire safety drills for children, instruction on hands-only 
CPR, the Junior Firefighter Challenge for students age 13 and older, Citizens 
Fire Academy awards and more. 
 
For more information, visit TinleyPark.org/Fire or call (708) 444-5200. 


